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PO Box 201800  1515 East 6th Avenue  Helena, MT  59620   (406) 444-3115 

Memo 
 
To: Montana State Library Commission  
 
From: Jennie Stapp, State Librarian  
  
Date: March 22, 2016 
 
Re:   Draft Executive Planning Process budget priorities 
 
The following information represents the current State Library priorities for budget 
requests for the 2017 Legislative Session.  Staff welcomes input on priorities from the 
Commission.  Formal action to approve a final list of priorities will be requested at a 
May teleconference meeting (date to be determined).  The State Library must submit 
our budget priorities to the Governor’s Budget Office on May 30, 2016.  
 


